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LU Committee 

From: 	 Morningstar Peake <morningstaronmaui@yahoo.com > 

Sent 	 Sunday, September 03, 2017 12:35 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Hoomana Spa and Cultural Education Center 

I am writing to the county committee today to show my deep, heart felt support for Jeana Naluai owner 
of Hawaiian Spa Maui LLC DBA Ho'omana Spa to operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on 
agricultural property at 1550 Piiholo Road. 

The heart of this woman and her ohana is of the purest and her intention is as pure. I have known Jeana for 17 
years and this vision of creating a space to heal and educate people by traditional Hawaiian methods has also 
been her driving force. 

This family loves the island of Maui and has created a special community of healers and cultural pride for the 
traditions of ancient Hawaii. 
Please grant them the permit to continue the work and good will that they are perpetuating to the world. 

Sincerely, 
Morningstar Peake 
808.250.7844 

Sent from my iPhone 


